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Morning Worship Service              Sept 30, 2012

 

Dear children, let us NOT  

love with words or tongue,  

BUT with ACTIONS and in TRUTH. 
1 John 3:18 

 

Pianist           Rosemarie Friesen 
Electric Piano       Heather Dyck 
Song Leader                          Ken Letkeman 
 
Worship in Singing 
Call to Worship             Dennis Driedger 
Announcements & Offering 
Worship in Singing 
Special Music                  Ken & Laura, Art & Carol  
Scripture Reading               Ephesians 1:1-3 
Message               Pastor Peter Redekopp 

“Are you a Reflector, Deflector or Neglecter?” 
Closing Song & Prayer 
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A T  G L E N C R O S S  
 

THIS WEEK:        
Monday  7:30-9pm Junior Youth meet at church 
Tuesday 7:30pm Ministerial Meeting at church 
Wednesday 7:30 p.m. Senior youth will be held at 

the church. Please check your mailbox 
for the "Youth Newsletter" to give you 
more details about upcoming events for 
the next month. 

 
 
LOOKING AHEAD:       
 

A Baby Dedication Service is being planned for October 14th.  If you 
are interested in dedicating your child please contact Pastor Peter 
at 331-1373 or email at peterredekopp@gmail.com 
 

A Thanksgiving Lunch is planned for Oct. 21st following 
the church service. The main dish will be provided. 
Those with the last names A – M are asked to bring 

dessert, N – Z please bring salads to share. 
 
A Penny Carnival will be held in the 
fellowship hall Friday, October 26th 
7:00-9:00pm. Hope to see you there! 
 
 

Happy moments – Praise God 
Difficult moments – Seek God 
Quiet moments – Worship God 
Painful moments – Trust God 

EVERY MOMENT – THANK GOD 
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Upcoming Events in our Community:    
 
Love Morden Event – Oct. 15-21. Glencross will be 
participating with 6 or 7 Morden churches in this event. 
Individuals or groups from the church are encouraged to 
come up with some special acts of kindness or service that 
will reflect the love of Christ to our community. Some 
possible ideas are posted on the Bulletin Board. At the end 
of the week there will be a public worship service at the 
Access Event Center. 
 
Helen Unrau will be teaching a Spiritual Gifts' course for adults starting on 
October 15th at 7:30pm at the Gospel Mission Church in Winkler. The 
classes will run for 7-8 weeks. Cost will be $10 for the booklet (optional). 
If you are interested in attending, please contact Vicki Hoeppner before 
October 7th. We would like to put together a group of Ladies from our 
church to attend these classes.  
 
Eden Foundation Dessert Night – Thursday 7 p.m. October 11th at 
Winkler Bergthaler Mennonite Church.  Dr. David Weaver-
Zercher co-author of the book “Amish Grace: How Forgiveness 
Transcended Tragedy” is guest speaker.  Special music will be 
provided by the D’ Friesen Family.    No admission charge.  Please 
call 204-325-5355 to reserve tickets or contact Irma Klassen. 
Contributions gratefully accepted.  Tax deductible receipts will be 
issued.   
 
Boundary Trails Health Auxiliary - Morden Chapter Fall 
Fundraiser 
At Morden 55+ Activity Centre 
Saturday, Oct. 13th, 2012 
Bake Sale 11:00 am, Luncheon 11:30 - 1:30 
Proceeds to Boundary Trails Equipment Fund 
 
The 3rd Annual family Fall Extravaganza will take place on Sat. Oct 20. at 
Providence University. This year’s event starts off with a Pancake 
breakfast at 9am, with the extravaganza starting at 9:30am. Fun for the 
whole family. Car show, horse and Pony rides, train ride, triple slide and 
bouncer, Bake sale, book sale, Food Kiosk along with approximately 60 
crafters. Breakfast & Extravaganza entrance is $5, $3 for kids 5 * under. 
Extravaganza entrance only is $2, Kids 12 & under enter free. For more 
information phone 204-433-7488 ext. 254. 
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WINKLER BIBLE CAMP       

Winkler Bible Camp is currently seeking a part time bookkeeper/secretary. 
The applicant must have experience in working on computers with Microsoft 
Office and Simply Accounting and have a heart to serve God in this ministry. 
This is a year-round, paid position.  

Kids Zone in Morden, is a high energy time of 
singing, games, prizes and a creative teaching 
time! All students in grades 1-6 are welcome 
to come for free. Every Saturday from Oct. 
6 -Dec.15 10:00 AM -11:30 AM in the EMMS 
Multi-purpose room. For more information 

contact Steve Klassen at Winkler bible Camp Office 325-9519 
Cell 362-4970 

Please contact Winkler Bible Camp for more information at (204) 325-9519 
or visit our website at www.winklerbiblecamp.com  

 

Prayer & Praise 
 

 Please pray for the Missionary of the week: 
Marsden and Mandy Giesbrecht Church Planting with Northern 
Canada Evangelical Mission in Nipawin, SK 

 Please continue to pray for Elmer Dueck and Jake Enns at 
Boundary Trails Hospital. 
 Praise God for only He is worthy of our praise. 
 Praise God for the grace He gives to sustain us. 
 Praise God for the Hope we have in Him! 
 Pray For Trevor & Jamie as they prepare to move and begin 
ministering to our Senior Youth at Glencross. 
 Pray for the volunteers helping to run the youth programs 
 
For Bulletin Announcements this week – please call 
Mariann Klassen at 331-1251 or email: 
mariann@mymts.net by Thursday, 8:00 p.m. Thank You. 
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